



FLOORING NZ STAKEHOLDER UPDATE

STAKEHOLDER UPDATE

Dear FloorNZ Member

Like most in our sector you will be considering what moving to level three means for your business and the steps you can take to ensure you can operate effectively while maintaining the safety of your team/customers and clients. Like you we at this point have more questions than answers but have made contact to MBIE through the channels available to us to try and secure greater clarity for our stakeholders. We will keep you informed as we get further information which probably at this point will be early next week.

From the Prime Minister's briefing yesterday, it would appear you will be able to visit residential and commercial premises to install flooring so long as this can be done **safely.** This is the area we are seeking further clarity around along with what level three could mean for showrooms. At this stage until we receive further information, some steps you can take to ensure you have safe practices in place in preparation are detailed on the FloorNZ website as per the following links.

COVID-19: Site-Register & Sign-in Sheet

Safety Procedures for protection against COVID-19 in construction

We have heard of instances where MBIE have turned up to essential service businesses during level four unannounced to check these types of systems are in place, so we suggest you prepare now with the information available.

We are all operating in challenging times and if you have any information you would like us to share with other stakeholders that may help us all get through these please contact me on kari@floornz.org.nz

Regards

Kari Pearcey

CEO FloorNZ & ATI

Kari@floornz.org.nz +64 21 810320